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Intersection upgrade design out to consultation 

The Marshall Government has announced a road-realignment and roundabout has been identified 
as the preferred solution for the Nairne intersection upgrade, following initial consultation and 
preliminary planning works.  

Community members are being invited to have their say on the final design options for the upgrade. 

Minister for Transport, Infrastructure and Local Government, Stephan Knoll, said the Marshall 
government was investing in regional infrastructure across the Hills.  

“The Marshall Government has built an $11.9 billion pipeline of infrastructure works over the next 
four weeks which includes record regional road funding announced in our last State Budget,” said 
Minister for Transport, Infrastructure and Local Government Stephan Knoll.  

“We are now seeking community feedback on the Nairne intersection upgrade, with the detailed 
planning study to determine the permanent solution to be implemented. 

“The Marshall Government is making a substantial investment in regional infrastructure including 
extending the third lane on the South Eastern Freeway, with expected completion next year.  

The proposed roundabout and road-realignment would, subject to feedback, involve land 
acquisition. 

Member for Kavel Dan Cregan encouraged the local community to provide input at consultation 
sessions to be rolled out between now and Christmas.  

“DPTI has wrestled with this intersection for some time and its preferred solution involves acquiring 
land. I strongly encourage everybody in our community to participate in the upcoming community 
information sessions,” said Mr Cregan.  

Nairne Intersection Community Consultation 

Friday 8th November 
11.00 am – 1.00 pm and  
2:30 pm - 4:30 pm  
The Village Green, Corner Main Street & 
Jeffery Street, Nairne 
 

Saturday 9th November  
10.00 am-1.00 pm  
Nairne Primary School  
 

 


